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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
 

Dear all, 
 
Book Fair 
If you have had a chance to pop into our Book Fair, I’m sure you will agree it looks amazing. Thank you to Mrs Kime, 
Mrs Ford, Jenny Blackmore and Mrs Darby who have once again gone to extraordinary lengths to ‘set the scene.’ 
The Book Fair will be open tomorrow from 8.30 - 9.15am, 11.45am - 12.05pm, 3 - 3.30pm and Friday - 8.30 - 9.15am, 
11.45 - 12.05pm.  

 
Parent Helper Morning Tea 
A reminder that all of our wonderful volunteers are invited to join us for a morning tea on Thursday 1

 
December, at 

11am. Please come along so we can thank you for your outstanding support throughout 2016. 
 
Captain Speeches 
Yesterday a number of our Year 5 students delivered amazing speeches on why they would make great school 
captains. Their public speaking skills and the way in which they composed themselves was outstanding and they should 
all be very proud of their efforts. I know, like this year, we will have amazingly strong student leadership at Tomerong 
School in 2017. Captains and Vice Captains will be announced on Presentation Day, Wednesday 7 December. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 
Tomorrow is our final formal Kindergarten Orientation session for the year. Mrs Dilley and I are very happy with how 
settled the children are and we look forward to them all joining us at the beginning of next year. If, as a new kindergarten 
parent, you have any questions about your child starting school, please don’t hesitate to talk to Mrs Blair in the office, 
Mrs Dilley or myself.  
 
Hip Hop and Jamberoo Payments 
The Hip Hop program has been running for the last five weeks each Friday at Tomerong Hall. If you have not paid for 
your child to attend this program, please send your $10 to school by this Friday, 18 November. Students who have not 
paid by this date will not be participating. Parents of Year 6 students are requested to have their Jamberoo payments 
completed by Friday 25 November please. 
 

Have a great week, 

Rod White 
Principal 
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COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 

WEEK 6 - *BOOK FAIR* 

Thu 17 Nov -VHS Garden Design Excursion 
Kindergarten Orientation - 2 - 3pm 

WEEK 7 

Tue 22 Nov -Library Borrowing - KD and 3M 

Wed 23 Nov -Uniform Pool 8.50 - 9.10am ONLY 

Thu 24 Nov -Library Borrowing - 4-5B and 5-6N 
-Student Banking 

Fri 25 Nov -Hip Hop Dance Program 

WEEK 8 

Tue 29 Nov -School Assembly - 2.40pm 

Thu 1 Dec -Parent Helper Morning Tea - 11am 

Wed 9 Dec -Presentation Day 

BOOK FAIR 
 

Scholastic ‘Book Fair’ This Week! 
 

The Book Fair is now in full swing each 
morning, lunch and afternoon in the Library. 
A large range of books as well as a few 
novelty items are available for purchase at 
very reasonable prices. 
Parents, grandparents and carers are most 
welcome to come and peruse the selection 
of books and make a purchase, should they 
wish to do so. 
The Scholastic ‘Book Fair’ will be on until 
Friday 18 November in the Library.  
The fair will be open: 
Thursday 8.30 - 9.15am 
  11.45am - 12.05pm 
  3 - 3.30pm 
Friday 8.30 - 9.15am 
  11.45am - 12.05pm.  

Hope to see you there, 
Mrs Kime, Mrs Ford and Mrs Blackmore 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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Congratulations to the following students who received a 
Class Award at yesterday’s assembly: 
 

KD - Taylah - For great effort during writing sessions. 
Fabulous silkworm facts. 
Micah - For terrific effort during writing sessions. Great 
facts about silkworms. 
 

1-2M - Jesse - For a wonderful effort in Literacy. 
Nixi - For pleasing results in a Literacy assessment. 
 

1-2R - James - For pleasing results in Literacy. Well 
done James. 
Harper - For fantastic participation in the Hip Hop dance 
program. 
 

3M - Ethan - For presenting a fantastic project on the 
Great Barrier Reef and Sydney Harbour Bridge. 
Ella - For making huge improvements in all 
Mathematical areas. 
 

4-5B - Willa - For being such a great listener on our 
recent trip to the Lady Denman Museum and 
Bushtucker walk. 
Liv - For being a keen problem solver in Mathematics, 
drawing on a range of strategies to answer difficult 
questions. 
 

5-6N - Duncan - For outstanding results in our final 
maths assessment for 2016. Great job Duncan. 
Kalani - For working diligently on his own during English 
and Maths lessons. Well done Kalani. 
 
 
 

LIBRARY AWARDS 
 

Emelia - For consistently applying herself to the activity 
at hand. 
Katelyn H - For being a dedicated hard worker. 

Class Awards 

Achievement Awards 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received 
an Achievement Award last week: 

 
 

Maroon Achievement Awards (Eight Tall Trees) 
Bailey V. 
 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 
Isaiah R, Bonnie, Iden, Charlotte, Lahna, Banjo, Hunter 
and Jim. 
 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 
Matilda and Ellis.  

CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 
   

WED 23 NOV - Adrienne and Kylie 
 

FRIDAY CLOSED 

 

Micah 
 

“Hi, my name is Micah. I 
have one brother, his name 
is Eli and he is in Year 1 at Tomerong. We like 
to play our ‘Playstation’ together.  
At school, I like reading groups. The best book 
I have read is ‘Father Bear Goes Fishing’. I like 
to play with Beau, Jet, Levi and Ashton. 
When I grow up I might be a policeman.” 

 

Corner  

LIBRARY LINKS 
 

The opportunity for students to borrow books from the 
Library will close next week (Week 7). 
All books will then need to be 
returned to the Library by Friday 2 
December (Week 8).  
Happy Reading!  

Mrs Darby 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Jump Rope for Heart Update 
Thank you to those that are busy 
fundraising to help us reach our target of $1500. 
If you would like to fundraise online, please follow the link 
below  
http://jumprope.everydayhero.do/jumprope2016/?
group=Tomerong-Public-School-TOMERONG-NSW-
121944  
The final date for all money to be collected is next Friday, 
25 November.  
Mrs Raymer - Jump Rope for Heart Co-ordinator 

 

P&C NEWS 
Disco 
It’s that time of year again for our annual 
P&C disco! 
Put Friday 9 December in your diary and get 
your dancing shoes ready. 
Tickets are $6 which includes a sausage roll, a drink and 
a lolly bag. Please indicate if you have any special dietary 
requirements. 
We do require parental supervision at this event, so if you 
are able to stay and help supervise, it would be greatly 
appreciated. We will also need assistance to help 
decorate the Tomerong School of Arts on Friday 9 
December and donations of cakes or slices would be 
greatly appreciated on the day. 
There will be two sessions - Kindergarten to Year 2 from 
5pm - 6.30pm and Year 3  to Year 6  from 6.30 - 8pm. 
Money can be placed in the money collection box in the 
office waiting room, with a clearly labelled envelope with 
your child’s name and class and any dietary 
requirements. 
See you there! 

http://jumprope.everydayhero.do/jumprope2016/?group=Tomerong-Public-School-TOMERONG-NSW-121944
http://jumprope.everydayhero.do/jumprope2016/?group=Tomerong-Public-School-TOMERONG-NSW-121944
http://jumprope.everydayhero.do/jumprope2016/?group=Tomerong-Public-School-TOMERONG-NSW-121944


 

 

 



 

 

 


